
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Week ending Friday 2nd July 2021 
 
Our learning this week 
In English, we have continued with our story writing, based on ‘Kassim and The Ferocious Dragon’. 
The children have gathered ideas for how we could change the ending to this suspense story to make 
it our own and we have also written a class version of a new ending. In Maths we have started our 
new topic of time. The children have learned how to tell an o’clock, half past, quarter past and 
quarter to time and we are now beginning to look at five minute time. Please take any opportunity to 
practise telling the time with your child (using a clock with hands) as this is a useful life skill that 
they will need to practise! 
 
Plea for Resources! 
Many thanks to anyone who has been able to send their child in with a section of cardboard box for 
an upcoming art project! If you are able to send a pre-cut piece of cardboard for your child (6 
inches x 8 inches), please do so by next Tuesday. 
 
Sports Day 
A reminder that the Year Two sports day is next Monday (5th July). Due to Covid, unfortunately 
we are unable to invite parents to watch this year (but we’re sure the children will report back 
which class has won!) We have our fingers crossed for good weather so please remember to apply 
suncream and to send a hat and a water bottle.  
 
Pizzas 
At some point during the week beginning 12th July, each class will be making pizzas as part of our 
DT project. We would really welcome a voluntary contributions of £1 towards the taste testing of 
products and for some ingredients for our pizzas. Please do inform your child’s teacher if your 
child has any new allergies. 
 


